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Hurrah, the weather is getting better and I am sure that  the sun will shine next week. Time is     

racing on, only one half-term left until the end of the year, and soon our lovely Year 4 children will 

be leaving us. This half-term we have had lots of exciting experiences including: 

 Control Circus– Mr Robson came into school with lots of programmable toys for the children to 

use. We had lots of fun and learned a lot. 

 Be Safe– Mr Burns taught the children lots of ways to keep themselves safe including when   

using mobile phones. 

 Sporting competitions– The children have represented our school in Tag Ruby and Football and 

have made us proud. Good luck to the tennis team this week. 

 Godly Play– Last week  Mr Blackburn’s English group had Godly Play with Mrs Robertson. They 

learned about the seasons of the church. This Wednesday (24th) Mrs Bruce’s English group 

is going to be taking part. They will need to bring in a cushion. 

 

Scottish Sharing  

Due to unforeseen circumstances,  we have moved the date of our Scottish Sharing afternoon to the 

16th June 2017. We apologise for the short notice. 

Gibside Meeting 

In preparation for our trip to Gibside, on Tuesday 6th June at 6pm we will be holding a meeting for 

both parents and children. 

Children not going to Gibside 

We are organising lots of exciting activities for the 5-7th July. 

Church visit 

On Wednesday 24th, both classes will be visiting St Cuthbert’s in the 

morning to look at Prayer Stations. 

Swimming 

Next half-term, Chillingham class will be swimming. 

Thank you for your continued support.  Mrs Bruce  & Mr Blackburn 

 

 


